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EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE

Please be advised that the closing date for the following tender has been extended to
04.00pm on Wednesday 13" December, 2017

Manufacture, Testing and Supply of Low-Voltage
MR 332/2017 Distribution Board for MHCC Upgrade Project

Please contact our Supply Chain Department at the FEA Head Office in Suva on phone
3224360/9991587 for tender clarification or email — Tenders@fea.com.fj

For Tender Details & Specifications visit FEA’s Website — www.fea.com.fj and

https://www.tenderlink.com/fea
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